RMS NEWSLETTER - May 2022

Kudos Corner!

- Thank you, Mr. Pomeroy and 6E for building our brand new ga-ga pit!
- Thanks to all of you who participated in parent teacher meetings. It was nice to see some faces back in the school.
- Thanks to Mrs. Anderson for leading the Scott's Nursery fundraiser and the National Denim Day fundraiser!
- Thanks to Mrs. Curtain for organizing our online Scholastic Book Fair and thanks to families for supporting with their purchases!

Sports News

In Tigers Sports news, our volleyball season is now in full swing. We have Junior Varsity Girls, Varsity Girls and a Varsity Boys teams participating. We wish all our teams a great season - Good luck Tigers!

National Denim Day

On May 10th, students and staff are encouraged to support Breast Cancer Research by wearing denim and donating a suggested \$2 for the cause.

We still have a significant amount of families owing student fees. Please contact Kim Camp 357-4097 in our main office to make arrangements for payment.

International Students- Host Families Wanted!

Contact Larry Wood 357-4015 with questions.



Become a host to an international student!

- · Learn about a new culture
- Share Canadian cultural experiences
- · Create lifelong friendships
- · Receive a bi-weekly stipend for hosting
- Access support 24/7 from AEI team

APPLY TODAY!

For more information visit www.nbisp.ca









Mental Health Week

➤ May 2-6

Virtual PSSC Meeting from 6-7pm

> May 3

NBTA Subject Council Day (No school for students)

May 6

National Denim Day (\$2)

➤ May 10

NBTA Branch AGM (No school for students)

> May 16

International Day Against Homophobia

May 17

Grade 7 & 8 Immunization #2

> May 19

Victoria Day (No school for students/staff)

May 23

RMS Dance from 6:30pm-8:30pm

> May 26

RMS "Student of the Month" Period 5 June Newsletter goes home

May 31

Fundraising

We will soon have a new fundraising total when our results from the Scholastic Book Fair and Scott's Nursery efforts are completed. May 2nd is the last day for Scott's Nursery purchases. What a beautiful way to support Ridgeview and beautify

https://anglophonewest.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/35219/176/False/True

Staff of the Month – April

This month, there were over twenty staff members nominated as "Staff of the Month- wow! The results are in ... Mr. Tower is the deserving recipient of Staff of the Month for April. Mr. Tower is being recognized for his kindness and generosity. "He took our class on an Easter Egg Hunt!" "He is fun!" "He is a great teacher!" "He is a very 'swag' teacher!". We are very fortunate to have Mr. Tower as part of our RMS family. He recently offered a mini-lesson to staff on the use of the new ga-ga pit and is currently coaching the boys' volleyball team. He is a very active member of our school community! Mr. Tower, we appreciate you and all you do for RMS students and staff.

Amanda Piron Principal

Angela Thomson Vice-Principal

Page 1 of 2